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I N D I A N A U N I V E R S I T Y 
Department of Spanish and Portuguese 

Ballantine Hall 

BLOOMINGTON, INDIANA 47401 

September 1, 1966 
Á R E A C O P E I I 2 

T E L . N O . 

Professor José Ferrater Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 

Dear Professor Ferrater: 

Thank you very much for writing to me about 

Professor Aranguren. Your letter will be most 

helpful to me. 

Sincerely yours, 

John C. Dowling 
JCD:rp Chairman 
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